
NOTICE 
The City of Fort Lauderdale is hosting a virtual meeting for residents 

in Coral Ridge affected by an ongoing Precautionary Boil Water Notice 
(PBWN) on the following date: 

Sunday, August 25, 2024 
5:00 P.M. 

Residents can join here: ftlcity.info/zoom0825

Note: Two or more Fort Lauderdale City Commissioners or Members 
of a City of Fort Lauderdale Advisory Board may be in attendance at 

this meeting.




